
RIVER HAWK
UPDATE

This has be a great week at Valley! On
Wednesday, in Bible Buddies the older 
 student leaders reminded us about  the
Greatest Gift, and were able to enjoy a small
craft with the younger grades. Great job,
Varsity Boys on your win last night against
Abundant Life. Also, a huge thank you to all
the teachers, students, and parents who
walked in the Russellville Christmas Parade.
I am grateful to and for you all. 
We have started our annual Diaper Drive for
Choices Pregnancy Resource Clinic. Each
year, for the past few years for sure, Valley
has given back to this worthy and needed
resource here in the River Valley. If you'd like
to donate a package of diapers, feel free to
send them to the school by Dec 12th. Here is
the official announcement: ANNOUNCEMENT.
CPRC is requesting sizes 4, 5, and 6.  

RUSSELLVILLERUSSELLVILLE
CHRISTMAS PARADECHRISTMAS PARADE

Nov 28-Dec 9 | Choices Diaper Drive
Dec 8 | K-5 Stella Manor Christmas Caroling
Dec 8 | Trinity Catholic @ Valley Jr. G/Jr. B
Dec 9 | Garrett Memorial @ Valley, Jr. G/B VB
Dec 12 | K-6 Reynold's Performance Hall Play
Dec 13 | 10-12 tour of Choices Pregnancy Center
Dec 15 | K-6 Christmas performance at Valley

Now you know...
There are about 11.8 billion trees in Arkansas, and
over half the state is covered in forests.
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From Mr.  Muncy

 Important Dates

I Corinthians 1:9
God is faithful, through whom you were called into
fellowship with His Son, Jesus Christ our Lord.

Your Word is Truth




Our JV and Varsity Boys took on
the Abundant Life Owls Thursday

night in two very physical
matches.  The JV boys made an
amazing comeback but fell short

by 2 points at the end.  The Varsity
boys came out on top with the

win! 

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1k2CrRHjacfaxjgBUZZxJ3Hiq-OTr_myY/view?usp=share_link
https://www.factretriever.com/tree-facts

